St Bernadette's Catholic Pimary School
2 Willey St
Sunshine North Vic 3020
Ph: 039311 8872
E: principal@stbsunshinenth.catholic.edu,au
ABN: 54 744 343 007

Monday 27th May 2019

Dear Parents, Carers and Year 4 and 5 students,

We invite you fo....
An information session about the Enrolment Process for
Secondary School to be held on
Monday, June 17" 2019 at 3.45pm

On Monaay 17"June we will be holding an information session about the enrolment process
for secondary school. The session will be held at 3.450m in the Year 6 leaming space.

Year 4 and 5 families need to begin considering what secondary school they would like to
apply to send their child. The systems (Catholic and Government) have different processes
and the aim of this information session will be to inform families of the processes and
important dates.

Year 5 students who wish to enrol in a Catholic School for 2020 need to apply by August 23
2019.

Please complete and return the form below to indicate how many people will be attending
this session. Also please indicate if an interpreter is required and what language.

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you for this session.

TN

Joanne Webster Miss Stephanie Elam
Principal Year 6 Teacher

Secondary School Enrolment Process Information Session
June 17" 2019

(Please retumn this slip by Friday 7" June)

Child’'s name: Class:

Number of adults attending:

Do you require an interpreter? (circle) Yes No Language required:




